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 WILSON

Ready to Use

PATIO WEED AND GRASS KILLER

For patios, paths, and gravelled areas 
where total vegetation control is desired.

REG. NO. 20472 P.C.P. ACT

GUARANTEE:  

Bromacil 3 g/L 
2,4-D Amine, 1.45g/L

DOMESTIC

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

900 mL

WILSON LABORATORIES 
DUNDAS, ONTARIO  

L9H 3H3

DIRECTIONS:  Use to control unwanted weeds and grass on patios,
paths, parking areas or where bare soil is required.

WARNING:  Patio Weed and Grass Killer is both absorbed by the
foliage and taken up by the roots of plants.  DO NOT apply
product where it may leach through the soil and be taken up by
the roots of desirable plants. 

Apply with hand trigger sprayer attached.  Adjust nozzle to get a
coarse spray pattern.  Spray to wet foliage thoroughly.  (Use
300 mL per m2 for light sandy soil or 400 mL per m2 for heavy
soil).  Hold sprayer close to weed (30 cm to 60 cm) and spray to



cover foliage in centre of weed.  One application will kill most
weeds and grasses.  Repeat application in 2 to 3 weeks if
necessary.

DO NOT apply to desirable vegetation such as lawns, shrubs, trees
or crops or to soil required for planting within two years.

DO NOT apply over roots of trees, shrubs, or woody ornamental
plants or within 30 cm of lawn grasses.  Avoid spray drift onto
garden plants.  NOTE:  The roots of trees may extend a radius of
approximately 1 ½ times the height of the tree.

PRECAUTIONS: KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN.  May irritate eyes,
nose, throat, and skin.  Avoid contact with eyes, skin and
clothing.  Do not breathe spray mist.  Wash thoroughly after use.
Avoid contamination of feed or food.

FIRST AID:  If on skin, wash thoroughly.  If in eyes, flush with
water for 15 minutes and get medical attention.  If swallowed,
give patient 1 or 2 glasses of water and induce vomiting.  Get
medical attention or call a poison control centre. 

DISPOSAL:  Wrap container in newspaper and dispose with regular
household garbage.  Do not re-use empty container.

******************************

This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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